SAC Minutes
9/23/24

Members present: Ginger Zander, Karl Zander, Dondi Connelley, Kristen Sanborn, Chris
Martinez, Sarah Martinez, Nicky Quinby. Member absent: Kristen Crookshanks.

Ginger Zander represents teachers on the DAC.
Kristen Sanborn is the BOE-appointed DAC member of our SAC.

Future meeting dates: October 21, November 18, January 13, February 24, April 21. All
meetings are in the main office conference room.

Discussion focused on the School Performance Framework (SPF). Overall achievement and
growth scores are good and meet the state requirements. Students who could qualify for Free
and Reduced Lunch are lower and in the approaching area. Those will be the focus areas for the
school’s Unified Improvement Plan (UIP). Mrs. Zander discussed participation rates and opt-out
forms that must be completed to meet the state requirement of a 95% participation rate on
state tests. Strategies to address the F/R students were discussed, with McClendon mentioning
a program he looked at to boost SAT and PSAT scores. The cost will certainly be a factor.

Upcoming topics include the calendar committee for 26/27 and a district performance review of
CMAS data.



